
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marcy_Rossell@hgsi.com [mailto:Marcy_Rossell@hgsi.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 1:52 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rules 

 
Attn:  Robert W. Bahr  
Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy  
 
Dear Mr. Bahr,  
 
Please find attached a PDF file with comments from Human Genome Sciences, Inc. (HGS) regarding the 
U.S. Patent Office proposal to change practice for continuing applications, requests for continued 
examination, and applications containing patentably indistinct claims as published at 71 Fed. Reg. 48 
(January 3, 2006).  
 
HGS is grateful for the opportunity to submit these comments.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kenley K. Hoover  
Associate General Counsel  
Intellectual Property  
Human Genome Sciences, Inc.  
14200 Shady Grove Road  
Rockville, Maryland 20850  
Telephone:  301-610-5771  
Fax:  301-309-8439  
Email:  Kenley_Hoover@HGSI.com  
 










































































